

THOMAS B. GETZ
Direct Dial: 603.230.4403
Email: thomas.getz@mclane.com
Admitted in NH
11 South Main Street, Suite 500
Concord, NH 03301
T 603.226,0400
F 603.230.4448

March 23, 2016

NHPLIC 24MAR'164M11:11

## Via Electronic/US Mail

Debra A. Howland Executive Director & Secretary New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301

Re: DW 16-235; Pittsfield Aqueduct Co. – Petition for Approval of SRF

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please add the following people to the Service List for the aforementioned Docket:

Larry D. Goodhue, Chief Executive Officer Pittsfield Aqueduct Company, Inc. 25 Manchester Street Merrimack, NH 03054

Carol Ann Howe, CPA
Assistant Treasurer and
Director of Regulatory Affairs
and Business Services
Pennichuck Corporation
25 Manchester Street
Merrimack, NH 03054

Donald L. Ware, PE Chief Operating Officer Pennichuck Corporation 25 Manchester Street Merrimack, NH 03054

Jay Kerrigan
Regulatory/Treasury Financial Analyst
Pennichuck Corporation
25 Manchester Street
Merrimack, NH 03054

March 23, 2016 Page 2

Sincerely,

Thomas B. Getz

TBG:slb